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Rod Average 
The rod average for this week was 4.68 with 103 fish caught by 22 anglers. 
  

Best Rainbow/Brown 
The heaviest rainbow caught this week was 4lb 11oz by Mr Margett. 
The heaviest brown caught this week was 3lb 12oz caught by Mr Allison. 
 
Top Spots 
The most successful areas have been North End, Half moon, Brown Ale Bay, Upperfields bay and Fishtail creek with many 
finding fish closer to the bank. 
  
Methods & Flies 
The most successful patterns were blobs, booby, minkie, dry flies, black and red, pink lures, black & green lure, cats 
whisker, montana and leeches. 
Various methods have been successful from Floating through to Sinking lines. 

 
Christmas Present Ideas 
Looking for something different for Christmas presents? 
Why not buy a gift voucher for fishing. You can choose to buy a day permit, boat for the day or just a monetary amount. 
The vouchers are valid for 12 months from purchase so the recipient will have the whole of next season to use them. Click 
here to purchase or give us a call. 
 
Opening Day for the 2015 season 
We will re open for the 2015 season on Saturday 14th March 2015. Bookings are already being made for the opening 
weekend. 
 

Carsington Spring Open Competition 2015 
Following the success of our Autumn Open competition last week we have been encouraged to announce our Spring Open 
date for 2015. 
The 2015 Spring Open will will be held on Sat 11th April 2015 and bookings are being taken online now, for more 
information click here. 

 
Fishing Reports 
Our weekly fishing reports will be emailed out to those on our mailing list and will be available to view on our website:- 
http://www.carsingtonwater.com/Fishing-Reports.html . 
If you would like to be on our email mailing list then please let us have your details. 
http://www.carsingtonwater.com/contact-us/info_2.html 

 

Great finish to an excellent season. 

The fishing picked up for the last week of the season giving many anglers a rewarding trip out in the colder conditions. 

We finished the season with a rod average of 4.68 with many anglers catching fish into double figures. 

Thank you to all those who fished with us through the 2014 season and we hope to see you again next year. 
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